

## Participate in an industry-wide survey.



## Tēnā koe

We would like to invite you to participate in an industry-wide survey. The information you provide will contribute a valuable component to a research project undertaken by BRANZ and ConCOVE. The research project seeks to examine the knowledge, competencies and experience required of the construction sector's workforce to help transition to a zero-carbon built environment. Your responses will help BRANZ and ConCOVE to develop information and resources to support the sector in transitioning to a net-zero carbon economy.

The survey has been designed to be completed easily, requiring mostly short answers and will take approximately 10 minutes to finish. The survey has four sections: I: Participant demographics. II: Awareness of climate change. III: Knowledge and skills in relation to zero carbon construction. IV: Preparing for the transition to zero carbon.

Taking part in this survey is <u>completely voluntary</u>. Your answers are important to us and will remain confidential. Any information collected will be securely stored without any identifying information.

Please click the 'Get Started' link below to complete the survey.

## **Get started**

The survey closes 13 December 2021. Thank you, we value your time and input.

Ngā mihi nui.

